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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Aiyla Imogen Ava Theo S Freddie Evie 

Bobby EThan Amelia Jackson Max Jake 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Bella Sarah-Jane Zac Jacob Nick Blake 

Sophie Br Jesica Ifunanya Toby Kyle Indie 

Attendance 

Y1D, Y4/5K 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, Y2M, Y6K 98% Expected Attendance 

Y3/4M 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2F, Y5/6C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y3/4G 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 82% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Rec M 81% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates 

 

• 14.03.22 – Science week 

• 18.03.22 – Red Nose Day 

• 23.03.22 – Y3 Dance Festival 

• 28.03.22 – Art Week 

• 09.04.22 – Easter Holidays start 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 06.06.22 – INSET day 

• 07.06.22 – School starts 

Science Week 

Next week our children will be  

taking part in a range of scientific 

experiments including the biscuit 

dunking challenge. We will also  

be having some visitors to talk about 

their jobs which link to science as 

well as a ‘design a lab coat’ competition. 

 

 Red Nose Day 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day.  

We are inviting children to wear  

something red with their uniform.  

We have some red noses (£1.50) 

and badges (£1) available to sell from 

Monday (we will bring them out to the main 

gate). 

Ukrainian Children 

Chesterfield Scouts are making  

shoes box parcels for Ukrainian  

children. Mrs Parmley is helping  

to organise the Tupton collection. 

If you would like to donate any of the 

following:- small toys, gifts, stationary, 

colouring books, toiletries and clothing 

(hats, scarves, gloves, socks or pants) 

please bring them to school by next 

Thursday.  
 

The idea is different to the Christmas shoe 

box appeal. We are just asking that if you 

wish to donate, you just put whatever you 

want to donate in a shoe box or small box.  

Islamic Workshop – Y1 

This week our Year 1 children  

had a fun morning with a  

visitor who came to talk to 

them about the Islamic faith.  

The children asked some amazing questions 

and really enjoyed taking part in the workshop. 

 

 

 

Reception Celebrations 

Our Reception children took part 

in a range of exciting activities  

focusing on celebrations. They  

invited Miss Myers to come and 

 join the fun and also sent her cards to thank her. 

The next stage in their learning will be looking at 

celebrations linked to faith. 


